US Ambassador Visits Santa Ana Plant in El Salvador

On Thursday, Aug. 31, the FOTL Santa Ana Plant in El Salvador had the honor to receive the
Ambassador of the United States, Jean Elizabeth Manes. During the visit, Manes was given

a tour through all of the plant to show her the various production processes. Throughout the
tour, several associates had the opportunity to talk with her and mention how proud they are
to work for a Company with our values that offers such great programs that support Corporate
Social Responsibility. Ambassador Manes was pleased with the visit and to see how our
Company supports the people and economy of El Salvador.







